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Tabitha Boschetti

From: Jim Milne <jimkayaks@comcast.net>
Sent: Saturday, June 6, 2020 10:37 AM
To: Tabitha Boschetti
Subject: Annexation of 10835 SW Tualatin Rd

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Hi Tabitha,  
I received the notice of public hearing regarding the annexation of 10835 SW Tualatin Rd. I am not 
able to attend the hearing, but had a few questions...  

 what is the current schedule for clean up of the property including house demo, landscaping 
clean up, and fence removal? 

 is the plan to allow the fire department to burn the house down for practice? If so, when is that 
scheduled? 

 following the annexation, what is the schedule for utility tie-ins and house construction? 
 will this property be divided into two lots for two separate houses and properties? 

 
I have been in contact with the city for years regarding this property and am glad to see it finally 
moving in the right direction. We have lived on 109th Ave for 17 years and have to drive past this 
blight everyday.  
 
Thanks,  
Jim Milne  
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